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Dear Director, 
 
I have personally been involved in a cruelty case involving a greyhound racer and his beautiful 
dogs, how anyone could do such disgraceful things to any animal is beyond me. As anyone who 
has ever met a greyhound will tell you, they are amazing, gentle and devoted companions.  
 
It's about time we set an example and put our foot down and lead by example by saying no to 
any form of animal abuse. NSW will be a much better and respected state as a result.  
Please use your authority to make this "sport" a more humane practice, you owe it to these 
animals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kate Roney 
 
 


